February 15, 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

I, Cheryl Moore, would like to continue my position as a Library Board Member. Thanks for the
opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

horgt Woare

Cheryl Moore




Dear City Council Members,

I would like to express my interest in becoming a full board member. As I
have served as an alternative member of the board, I know the skills and
passion I have for the City of Riviera Beach's Library will be well served.
I am very excited about the future of the Library and believe I can bring
ideas that will ensure the future of our library services in the Gity.

I appreciate the opportunity to serve on this board and hope that my
presence will add to the already stellar backgrounds of the current board.
I truly believe my educational background and leadership skills will
enhance the Library board and its future endeavors,

Thank you for your consideration.

Shirley Lanier

hootsira pemsn. com [ 5461-506-875048




February 15, 2018

KaShamba Miller-Anderson, Council Chairperson
Riviera Beach City Council - District 2

600 W. Blue Heron Blvd.

Riviera Beach, FL. 33404

Re:  Riviera Beach Public Library Advisory Board — Reappointment
Dear Council Chair Miller-Anderson:
I have been a member of the Riviera Beach Public Library Advisory Board for over 14 years and
it has been an honor and a privilege for me to serve. I wish to continue to serve on the Library
Advisory Board; however, I’'m asking for Council’s approval and authorization to reappoint me
as an Alternate Board member, which will allow me to continue fulfilling my personal

obligations in Riviera Beach and in Tallahassee.

In my reappointment, I will continue to serve the City of Rivera Beach with distinction and
professionalism, representing the interests of all Library patrons.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Manfg Greene

Mr. Monty Greene
390 W. 36" Street
Riviera Beach, FL. 33404
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